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Question 
I would like request cost incurred by the Scottish Ambulance Service in repairing and 
servicing the Corpus Defibrillator from the 1st of January 2018 to the present date. 
Additionally, I am interested in understanding the costs associated with repairing and 
servicing the Philips MRX Defibrillator from 2012 to January 2018.    
 
Answer 
The Scottish Ambulance Service changed it’s procurement system in September 2018, due 
to this change there is no information on costs before this date.  
  
Please see a breakdown of the Corplus defib net spend from 2019-2024.  The delivery costs 
are provided in a separate line as we are charged each time a device is picked-up and 
returned to us.  
  

  

   

2020   2021   2022   2023   2024   Grand Total   2019   
Annual Service      £500.00  £21,750.00  £67,000.00  £168,450.00  £62,025.00  £319,725.00  

Collection/   
         £925.00  £4,362.50  £934.00  £6,221.50  

Delivery   

Repair - Ticket      £6,992.90  £134,131.12  £266,470.97  £406,879.02  £197,343.66  £1,011,817.67  

Grand Total   £0.00  £7,492.90  £155,881.12  £334,395.97  £579,691.52  £260,302.66  £1,337,764.17  

  
We don’t hold the costs for repairs and servicing for the Philips MRX Defibrillator in a way 
that would make it reportable without creating new information.  It is for this reason we have 
applied section 17 of the Freedom of Information Scotland Act 2002 as information not held.  

 


